Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Kambin , Roya [EMC] [RKambin@chevron.com]

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 2:43 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; 'Walter Sprague'

Cc: 'Ralston, Ed C.:'; 'Dennis Dettloff'; Espino Devine, Catalina; Lee, Nathan
(nlee@craworld.com)

Subject: RE: RO219- 449 Hegenberger

Hi Keith

| am not the Chevron PM for this project. | am redirecting this e-mail to Catalina Espino Devine and our Supplier Nathan
Lee from CRA.

Thanks,
Roya

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.ord]
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 2:32 PM

To: 'Walter Sprague'

Cc: Kambin , Roya [EMC]; 'Ralston, Ed C.:"; 'Dennis Dettloff'
Subject: RO219- 449 Hegenberger

Dear Mr. Sprague,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff is in the process of reviewing the case file for RO219- the 76
branded station located at 449 Hegenberger Rd, Oakland, CA. ACEH will provide comments to the remedial action plan,
received by ACEH on April 25, 2013, within the 60-day review period.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




